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SYMPATHY RESOLUTION 

Joshua Redding 
 
 
WHEREAS, The Board of Education was deeply saddened to hear of the untimely death 
of a special member of our school community, Joshua Redding, on March 26, 2023; and 
 
WHEREAS, Joshua Redding, cherished son of Breanna and Michael Flowers, was an 
eighth grader at Holmes Middle School, where he enjoyed learning, track & field, and 
spending time with his friends and was admired by staff and students; and 
 
WHEREAS, Joshua will be remembered with great fondness by his family, friends, and 
many others who knew him; and 
 
WHEREAS, Joshua epitomized true strength, determination, and an indomitable spirit 
throughout his short life; and 
 
WHEREAS, Joshua enjoyed playing video games, going to the movies, and facetiming 
with family and friends.  He was known to have a passion for clothes, shoes, and foreign 
cars, as well as a smile that could light up any room; 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Education of the Livonia Public 
Schools School District offers its heartfelt sympathy to the family and friends of Joshua 
Redding for the great loss of their beloved son, brother, and friend. 


